
MGA Member Meeting March 25, 2021   

President Tommy Lee called the Meeting to order and led the group in the pledge of Allegiance  

The following items were discussed: 

Tommy introduced Lee Pereksta as the MGA Secretary and asked for a motion to skip the reading of 

the last meeting’s minutes. The motion was made, seconded, and approved by all present. 

Treasurers Report – Tony Delmonte reported that revenue to date was $8,289 expenses to date was 

$4,971, and the checkbook balance was $5,146. The report was accepted as read. Tommy noted that 

besides being our Treasurer, Tony also updates and is responsible for getting our handbook printed 

each year and assists in updating the website.  

Handicap Committee – Bruce noted that if members have major surgery or new medical conditions, 

they can re-establish their handicaps. Three rounds are needed to re-establish handicaps in these 

cases. 

Registration Committee – MGA members were asked to contact Bill Bonnell to volunteer for any 

open slots he may have for the registration table each week. 

Membership Committee – Tommy noted that we currently have 143 MGA members. 

Food Committee – Tommy thanked Bill Schieder for coordinating today’s luncheon. 

Rules Committee – Bill Schell had no report. 

There were 20 drawings for the 50/50 raffle. 

Jim Walsh read the results for today’s tournament. 

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting. 

Respectively submitted: Lee Pereksta, MGA Secretary 


